Call for Judges, 

The Child Care Providers Coalition of Kansas, Inc. requests your assistance with the selection of a family child care provider to receive the Provider of the Year Award.  This award is presented annually at our State Conference to recognize excellence in the family child care profession.

All nominees are licensed by KDHE and members in good standing with CCPC of KS.  They were chosen by their peers or families in care to receive consideration for this award.  

You have been suggested for the panel of judges, because of your knowledge of family child care, early childhood development and commitment to professional development in the field.

The nominees will submit a notebook for review and you will be provided rubric, scoring grid and self assessment score sheet.  The committee chair will either choose a local meeting place for one meeting lasting two to three hours or send the notebooks home with the judges to be returned by a set date.  In the event of a tie, another judge will be chosen and her/his score will be the deciding award recipient.

By accepting this responsibility, you will be helping the Child Care Provider’s Coalition of Kansas support quality child care standards and professional development of family child care providers in our state.
Thank you for your consideration of this request, and your support for family child care.  Please contact me by email or phone if have any questions about judging this award.

Sincerely,

Stacy Hook
Provider of the Year Chair

